
Mr. Vincent Lupo June 25, 2011

12 Valley View Rd

Brookfield, CT 06804

Dear Vince,

For over half a century, you have faithfully and enthusiastically executed your duties and responsibilities

as President of the Class of 1961, Seton Hall Prep.

To commemorate and honor your spirit of commitment, dedication, and zeal for your fellow classmates

and Alma Mater, a permanent engraving shall be etched and positioned in the Millennium Walkway on

the Seton Hall Prep campus, in West Orange, New Jersey.

The inscription shall read as follows:

Vince Lupo

President

Class of 1961

On behalf of all members of the class of 1961 and the 50th reunion committee, we congratulate you and

wish you and your family the very best in the years to come.

Reunion Chairman

Class of 1961

Seton Hall Prep

Reunion Committee:

Chris Beirne

Joe Boyce

Richie Dec

Tom Gould

Tom Kennedy

Joe Knapp

Bill Safranek

Joe Walsh


